
St Jude the Apostle – Willington                                                                                                                                                                                  Sunday 21
st
 September 2008 

Parish office open Monday to Friday 9.30am to 12.30pm   Email judesparishoffice@eircom.net    web www.stjudesparish.net  

� 
Recently deceased 

Mary O’Toole 

Sr. Clair 

Miss O’Donnell 

Harry Nolan 

Bernard Lynch 

               Tom Murray  

 

Anniversaries 
Mary Fisher 

Bridie Barry 

John & Elizabeth Coffey 

Breda Lyons 

Margaret Carthy 

Una Miller 

Greg Kinsella 

Bridget Skelly 

 

 

 

Months Mind 
 

 

May they Rest In Peace 

 

 
House to house: €950 

Share   €1000 

 
FAMILY MASS 

 
The next Family Mass will 

take place on Sunday 28th 

September at 12:00 p.m...  

All are welcome to attend. 

 

LIFE IN THE EUCHARIST PROGRAMME 
 

The life in the Eucharist 

(L.I.T.E.) programme is a 

weekend seminar designed to 

enable participants to deepen 

their understanding and 
appreciation of the Blessed 

Eucharist, encouraging them to 

grow in greater union with Jesus.  This 

re-discovery of Christ’s love for us can give 

greater direction and meaning to our daily lives.  

The programme consists of five themes, each 
focusing on a particular aspect of the Eucharist, 

 

• God’s love as Nourishment, 

• Reconciliation, 

• Transformation, 

• Abiding Presence 

• and Liberation. 

 

The L.I.T.E. programme is presented by a group 

of lay people in association with the Blessed 

Sacrament Congregation, Bachelor’s Walk, 

Dublin 8. 
 

Date:  11th/12th October 

Venue: St. Jude’s Parish 

Templeogue 

Cost: Voluntary contribution. 

 
Places are limited so please leave 

your names into the Parish Office 

by the end of September. 

 

VACANCIES FOR NEW ALTAR SERVERS 
 

We are currently recruiting girls 
and boys from 3rd class and up who 

would be interested in joining our 

team of Altar Servers here in St. 

Jude’s.  Full training will be 

provided.  If you are interested 

please leave your name and contact 

details into sacristy after Mass or contact the 

Parish Office at 460 0127 or email 

judesparishoffice@eircom.net.  

ANNUAL COLLECTION FOR 
CROSSCARE. 

 

The Social Care Agency of the Dublin Diocese 

will be made at all Masses next weekend and will 

replace the normal Share Collection. 

THE COURTYARD CAFÉ 
 

The Courtyard Café will be closing 

for refurbishment from Friday 26th 

September to Monday 20th October.  

We regret any inconvenience caused to 

our customers and look forward to seeing 
you all back again on the 20th October. 

 

SOCIETY OF ST. VINCENT DE PAUL 
 

The Local Conference of the St. Vincent de Paul 

Society acknowledge with thanks the sum of 

€1,504.00 collected here at last weekend’s 

monthly collection. 

 

ST. JOSEPH’S YOUNG PRIEST 
SOCIETY 

 

September is Priesthood month as 

part of the “Year of Vocation. 
 

It is an opportunity for every Parish 

to celebrate the gift of Priesthood to 

the Church.  The month will reach the 

highpoint on the 28th September with 

the National Celebration of Priesthood Sunday.  

Here in St. Jude’s this day will be marked by a 

reflection at each Mass on Priesthood.  We will 

also have an afternoon of prayer on t he day from 

3:00 p.m. to 5:00 p.m. concluding with Mass.  

This afternoon of prayer is being organised by 
The St. Joseph’s Young Priest Society who extend 

a warm welcome for you all to join them. 

 
 

.CREATIVE COURSES 
 

Rathmines College are starting Creative Courses 

for mature/retired people.  Subjects include: 

 

• Computers 

• Art 

• French 

• English Literature 

 

Courses start at the end of September.  Further 

details from Town Hall, Rathmines, phone 497 

5334 or email info@rc.cdvec.ie or 
www.rathminescollege.ie  

 

 

 

CATECHESIS OF THE GOOD SHEPHERD 
 

The Religious Education Programme 

will resume on Thursday 9th October 

in the Pastoral Centre. 

 

4-6 years old: 1:45 p.m. – 
2:45 p.m. 

7-12 years old 2:45 p.m. – 

4:00 p.m. 

 

We welcome new children in 

 the younger class. 
 

For further information on the 

Catechesis of the Good Shepherd 

please check the parish website: 

www.stjudesparish.net or to 

register call Jo: 01-456 2240 or 
Teresa: 01-490 5842 

 

 

TAIZE MASS 
 

The next Taize Mass will be celebrated her eon 

Sunday 28th September at 7:30 p.m.  The 

Celebrant will be Fr. Damien 

Farnon.  All are welcome to 
attend.  Please use the 

Rossmore Entrance.   

 

The Taize Group are looking 

for new members.  If you can 

sing and would like to join 
please come along to the Pastoral 

Centre on Thursday 25th 

September at 8:00 p.m. 

 

 
Ministers of the Eucharist meeting will take place 

next Monday September 22nd at 8.pm in the Parish 
Centre to discuss the Rota for the coming months  

 

 

 

 
Set Dancing Classes  

Faughs GAA Club 

Every Wednesday 8.30-

10.30pm Everyone welcome 

Phone Dan or Mary at 087-9919851 or 4515516 

 

 


